
From: Harmon, Lynn (PARKS) 

Sent: Tue 5/27/2008 7:55 AM 
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) 

Cc: Harmon, Lynn (PARKS); Columbia Hills State Park; Fraser, Bill (PARKS) 
Subject: TR-080590 

Kathy,  

Per our conversation of May 19, 2008 please hold application TR-080590 Columbia Hills GCPF until July 
1, 2009.  State Parks still wishes to pursue this grant, but will be changing the scope of the project. 

Lynn M. Harmon  

RPA & Lease Program Manager  

Washington State Parks and Recreation  

7150 Cleanwater Drive SW  

PO Box 42650  

Olympia, WA 98504-2650  

360-902-8656 Direct Line  

360-902-8840 Fax  

 


